Welcome Too new school year. My name is Cathy and I WI|| be the *
English teacher this year. I hope the children can have fun this year.

Yuki class
It's the first time to hear English.
We are learning colors and singing and
having fun. WEHOIRICL->TREZFDIE
MOTTTREBTOBLREENTELATVET,

We are learning animals.

For example: duck, cow, pig, chicken
NATH TR BMEFATVET,

Ex. 7EIL D LS Ish Y-

Tsuki class

We are learning and reviewing colors.

We listened and touched the same colors.
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Tampopo class
We are learning how to express feelings.
For example: happy,sad,hungry,sleepy.
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Hoshi class

We are learning about things in Spring.

For example: butterfly, bee, ladybug, flower.
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Sumire class

We are learning to ask the question

'What color do you like?' I like.......

Doing jaken in English. rock,scissiors,paper
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This month, I (the principal) also participated in an English class in each class. I was impressed by how the
children enjoyed English and spoke it naturally. Thank you Cathy! We look forward to working with you in 2023!
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